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Dear PINS

This is a representation by IP 20032016

| fully support the evidence of Dr Andrew Boswell submitted to this examination, and his responses to the Secretary of State's
consultations, dated 8 September 2023, 22 September 2023, 5 October 2023, 19 October 2023, including the lack of cumulative
assessment of Greenhouse Gases, the risk to the UK's ability to meet its climate target, and the failure to assess induced HGV traffic.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Willshaw

Kate Willshaw
Policy Officer
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